
 

 

Dear All Members, 

                                                                                           

We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce is seeking members inputs on latest feedback 
on Supply Chain disruptions and export impact with China due to Coronavirus outbreak. 

 

Members are requested to reply urgently today by 1pm at bharti@plexconcil.org for onwards 
submission to the Department of Commerce. 

 

Best regards 

Bharti Parave 
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